
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing you with the best 

services possible, we are making seasonal billing adjustments. 

Your Feedback Matters! 

We would love to hear your thoughts on our recent billing changes. Please take a moment to 

participate in our feedback survey by clicking the link below: 

Take the Customer Feedback Survey 

Your input is invaluable to us and will help shape the future of our services. Thank you for 

taking the time to share your thoughts. 

Warm regards, 

The Customer Service Team 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

http://www.survey-link.com/

